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April 1, 2020
Monroe Chamber of Commerce

Commissioners Present: None

Commissioners Absent:  All

Guests: None

Call to Order
Due to Governor John Bel Edwards “Stay at Home” Order issued on March 14, Chairman Guillot cancelled the regularly scheduled meeting of the Greater Ouachita Port Commission. Notice of the cancelation was posted on the Monroe Chamber of Commerce door. The Chamber office located at 1811 Auburn Avenue; Suite 1 is the regular meeting place for the commission.

Minutes
No April meeting.

Financial Report
No April financial report

Construction Report
No report

Operations Report
No Report

Other Business 
No other business

Adjournment
The next meeting is scheduled for May 6 at 1811 Auburn Ave, Suite 1 at noon.
